
 

 

Tuesday, June 2, 2020 

Dear Families, 

 

I hope this update finds you safe and well!  

 

We are coming close to summer and the end of Distance Learning for All. I want to give 

you my most sincere thanks for your partnership, communication, support, patience and 

general cooperation during this most unusual end to our 2019-20 school year. 

 

As much as I would like to be able to share exactly what next year looks like, we are still 

waiting to see what guidance comes from the Oregon Department of Education and the 

Oregon Health Authority on the re-opening of schools in the fall. As details become 

available I will continue to update the website over the summer. 

 

When August arrives and it is time for thoughts of school starting, we will be in 

communication through letters, and our automated phone call system on the exact details 

of our return to the classroom. We are scheduled to begin school on Tuesday, September 

8, 2020. 

 

As for the end of this year: 

 School officially ends next Wednesday, June 10, and yesterday was the last day of 

Learning Packet pick-up and delivery. Get those last assignments completed!  

 

 Our current meal delivery and pick-up service will remain in place through 

Thursday, June 11. Double meals will be served Thursday, June 11, and that will 

be the last day for delivery by bus.  

 

 Our Summer Meals program will start on Monday, June 15. For summer meals 

ALL children age 1-18 can still pick up a breakfast and lunch every Monday-

Thursday at the Vernonia Schools front doors, but we will not have home delivery 

service through the summer. We will continue to serve a double meal on 

Thursday as our school building will be closed each Friday from now through the 

end of July. 

 

 If your student or family has any need for social/emotional support please monitor 

our website for how to obtain services through school, or call us at 503-429-5891. 

 

Thank you again for your partnership and support of school at home! We so appreciate 

our school family!!! Take care and be well!  

 

Aaron Miller, Superintendent 


